Friday 12th July

ﬂer’eallg have had a very special year with your children. They are a trm
fantastic group of individuals and they really have made the year fly by.

They have been so lively and entertaining and brought so many smiles to our
faces every single day. Everything we have challenged them with they have
approached with eagerness and enthusiasm and their learning really has

been amazing. They have such natural curiosity and a real love of learning,

the questions they ask and the answers they give demonstrate what bright
and inquisitive minds they all have.

Thank you so much for all the support that you have given to your children
over the past school year and the independence you have fostered in them.
They really are ready for the challenges of Year 1.

We hope you have a super summer and create lots of memories together.
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It was wonderful to see so many of you at our fete! We hope you all had a wonderful

time and thanks to you we have raised lots of money for our schooll
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We would like to have a special party day on
&_‘/’/ﬁ-sfﬁ‘-& .~ Wednesday in Cygnets and Goslings to celebrate the e
‘\"A o end of a fantastic year. Please can children come to o A“)“
§

school on Wednesday in Party Clothes!
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There is no Forest School or PE in the final week. Please take wellies home by the
end of term. We will hand over spare clothes bags on Thursday.
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(Todag we have sent home the final reading book for the year so you can share it
over the weekend. From Wednesday we shall collect reading books, story/star
books and yellow reading diaries. Detailed records of the children’s reading and
their reading diaries will be handed up to the Year 1 teachers.
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